March 22, 2021

Kelly O’Connor
Deputy Town Manager
Seabrook Town Hall

99 Lafayette Road

P.O. Box 456.
Seabrook, NH 03874

RE: Seabrook Beach Parking for Meadowstone Residents
Hi Kelly —
Thanks in advance for taking the time to read my letter.

My wife and | have been residents of Meadowstone Park on Route 286 since 1988.
We have paid our taxes to the Town of Seabrook twice a year, on time.

| was alarmed when | heard that at the last meeting, no decision had been made regarding beach
parking for Meadwstone residents for the 2021 season.

We understood the reason last season, that no placecards were issued due to the pandemic.
We were told that this would be just for the 2020 season.

| respectfully ask that you and the other selectmen grant Meadowstone residents a beach parking
sticker like you do for all other Seabrook residents.

The sticker would go on the vehicles owner’s car that pays the town taxes.
This would ensure that the parking pass would not be used by others.

| think it is unfair for Meadowstone residents not to be granted beach parking for 2021.
We pay our taxes and most of us in the park are seniors that cannot walk the 1+ miles down dangerous

Rte 286 to go to the beach.

We are responsible people that love and respect our beach. We cannot have dogs in the park, so they
would not be on the beach. We also do not leave trash on the beach as reported at your last meeting.

Most of us in the park have already been vaccinated for Covid or will be prior to May 1.

Please grant us beach parking placecards or stickers for the 2021 season.

. Thanks i ance f yourcoi:ai.\
7 -
w . onéy Jir.

80 Gowing Road
Hudson, NH 03051




